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Ms. Kelly McNicol  
Team Leader 
Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39  
Sydney NSW 2001 

Attention: Nikki Matthews 

Dear Ms. McNicol,   

Notice of Exhibition 
Concrush Resource Recovery Facility Expansions (SSD 8753) 

Thank you for your correspondence dated 15 November 2018 inviting Transport for NSW 
(TfNSW) comment on the notice of exhibition for the subject State Significant Development 
(SSD 8753).    

The proposal seeks development consent to increase the processing and storage capacity 
of the existing resource recovery facility from approximately 108,000 to 250,000 tonnes per 
annum.  

On this note, the exhibited documents have been reviewed and no further comment is 
provided at this stage. 

If you require clarification of the above, please contact Robert Rutledge, Principal Transport 
Planner, via email at robert.rutledge@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mark Ozinga 
Principal Manager, Land Use Planning & Development 
Freight, Strategy & Planning 

Objective Reference: CD18/10573 
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